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July 1, 2018

Aldermen’s Office
City of Aurora

60 East Downer Place
Aurora, IL 60507

The Three Fires Council, Boy Scouts of America will once again kick-off their annual
popcorn sale. Scouts across the council will raise money to help support their pack, troop,
and council programs while earning great prizes like camping gear, electronics, or
Scouting supplies. We are requesting the City of Aurora allow our youth members to
continue to earn their way to camp and learn salesmanship by selling popcorn.

Many unit leaders will be organizing door to door sales to raise much needed funds for
camp, uniforms and supplemental outdoor activities that would be very cost prohibitive
to an at-need family. Each year the council raises approximately one million dollars in
the popcorn sale and reinvests the money in camp facilities, youth camp scholarships and
program activities. We hope the City of Aurora will permit local youth to sell popcorn
September 1 through November 3, 2018.

We have attached a listing of the units in Aurora who will be participating in the 2018
sale, as you have required in the past.

Should you need additional information about the Three Fires Council popcorn sale,
please contact me at (630) 584-9250 extension 115. Thank you in advance for your
careful consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

22

Ron Wentzell
Director of Support-Service

Three Fires Council - “We Prepare Youth For Life”
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